

100 South Clinton Avenue Suite 1500 Rochester, NY 14604

P 585,295.0550

TF 888.247.9764

F 585.295.0650

w StoneBridgeBP.com

December 1, 2020

Most Reverend Kevin C. Rhoades Bishop of Fort Wayne-South Bend Archbishop Noll Catholic Center P.O. Box 390 Fort Wayne, IN 46801

Dear Bishop Rhoades:

We are writing to inform you that the Diocese of Fort Wayne-South Bend is in compliance with the data collection requirements for the 2019/2020 *Charter* audit period. We have reviewed this information and will be forwarding the documents to the Secretariat of Youth and Child Protection for use in the 2020 Audit Report.

Thank you for your cooperation and for participating in the data collection process.

Sincerely,

Stone Bridge Business Partners

StoneBridge Business Partners Rochester, New York

cc: Secretariat of Child and Youth Protection



100 South Clinton Avenue Suite 1500 Rochester, NY 14604

P 585,295.0550

TF 888.247.9764

F 585 295 0650

w StoneBridgeBP.com

October 29, 2020

Most Reverend Kevin C. Rhoades Bishop of Fort Wayne-South Bend Archbishop Noll Catholic Center P.O. Box 390 Fort Wayne, IN 46801

Dear Bishop Rhoades,

The Diocese of Fort Wayne-South Bend has submitted the following documents for the 2019/2020 *Charter* audit period.

Documents Submitted:

☑ Contact Information Form
 ☑ Chart A/B (Due August 28, 2020)
 ☑ Chart C/D (Due August 28, 2020)
 ☑ Date Submitted: 08/26/2020
 ☑ Date Submitted: 08/26/2020

We have reviewed this information and will be forwarding the documents to the Secretariat of Youth and Child Protection for use in the 2020 Audit Report.

The Diocese of Fort Wayne-South Bend's next on-site audit is scheduled for:

□ 2020
□ 2021
□ 2022
□ 2023

Thank you for your participation in the data collection process.

Home Beridge Business Partners

Sincerely,

StoneBridge Business Partners

Rochester, New York

cc: Secretariat of Child and Youth Protection